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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 8:17 AM
To: 'kathyf496@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good morning Mr. Freeman, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: kathyf496@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:kathyf496@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 7:36 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009.  
 
As of 2016, there are already over 3,300 tons of radioactive waste from nuclear reactors stored in  Florida, with no 
feasible option for removing it.  Instead of approving a sketchy plan to add to this expensive problem that will be with us 
forever,  the Commission should request a plan on how the reactors will be retired. 
 
The Turkey Point reactors' license expires in 2036.  This should be enough time plan and  transition to an electric grid 
that prioritizes energy efficiency and maximizes consumer distributed  energy resources.  
 
Citizens in Florida want renewable energy and we have the resources for it.  These nuclear reactors are not needed.   
Consumers should not be saddled with expenses for an outdated and dangerous technology.  
 
Consumers rely on the Public Service Commission to protect the public interest by regulating our public utilities . Please 
reject FPL’s self-serving and unprecedented request.  
 
Sincerely, 
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Sincerely, 
Kathy Freeman 
3330 Meadowridge Dr  Melbourne, FL 32901-8744 kathyf496@gmail.com 




